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This bill only creates more laws for those already following it.  We have gone through 

the classes and training to become CHL holders and once again we are being met 

with pushback for being law abiding citizens.  This will ONLY cause confusion and 

more uncertainly for those of us that want to legally protect our families to the best of 

our abilities. It is unfortunate that another bill has been generated that does nothing 

to stop criminals from having zero accountability, but places even more burden on 

those of us that believe in the law. I strongly oppose this bill. 


